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Keep Your Provider Information Up to Date 

Neighborhood News – July 2025 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island relies on accurate provider information to help our members find and 

access care. Please take a moment to review your practice’s details and submit any updates to ensure our provider 

directory reflects the most current information. 

You can use our online forms to: 

• Add a new provider to a currently contracted practice/group 

• Update your practice or billing address 

• Change a provider’s panel status 

• Update a provider’s role (PCP or specialist) 

• Notify us of a closure, name change, ownership change, or submit an updated W-9 

For those forms and more, please visit our Update Your Information page. 

For questions, contact us at providerdata@nhpri.org. 

Thank you for helping us maintain accurate and accessible provider information for our members. 

 

 

https://www.nhpri.org/providers/add-a-new-provider/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/practice-address-update/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/billing-address-update/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/change-the-panel-status-accepting-or-not-accepting-new-patients-of-a-current-provider/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/change-the-role-pcp-or-specialist-of-a-current-provider/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/terminate-close-a-practice/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/provider-name-change/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/notification-of-change-of-ownership-chow/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/w9-submission-form/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/update-your-information/
mailto:providerdata@nhpri.org

